Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAUSA
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 17, 2024, 5:30 p.m. open house and 6:30 p.m. in-person and virtually (hybrid).

PLACE: In-person at Sebastian Community Center, 1805 North Central Avenue, Sebastian, Florida 32958, and virtually on GoToWebinar: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/478842150230794592

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will hold a Public Meeting regarding the SR A1A Over Sebastian Inlet Bridge Replacement and Resurfacing, Restoration and Rehabilitation of SR A1A from Sand Dollar Lane to south of Sebastian Inlet. (FPID No. 445618-1-52-01 and 445618-2-52-01).

The meeting will be held in person and virtually. The public meeting will consist of a formal presentation followed by an open discussion. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Comments and questions will be answered in the order received. If your question is not answered during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the meeting. Questions and comments may also be submitted prior to the meeting by e-mailing the Project Manager.

Community feedback is at the core of what we do. FDOT works with the public to balance their community vision with the community's transportation needs. This is routine on all our projects to ensure Florida's infrastructure is safe, resilient, and efficient for many years into the future.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: n/a

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Binod Basnet, at (954) 777-4146 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: binod.basnet@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Binod Basnet, at (954) 777-4146 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: binod.basnet@dot.state.fl.us.
